
Under 12’s 

Coach  -  Glen Moore 

 

Best & Fairest  -  Kristian Schiavello 

2nd Best & Fairest  -  Cougar McGrath 

3rd Best & Fairest  -  Dale Senior 

Most Consistent  -  Michael McGuire 

Most Improved  - Tristan Heffernan 

Coaches Award -  Luke Street 

Best Clubman  -  Jack Methven 
 

Firstly I would like to thank everyone 

involved with making this a very exciting 

and enjoyable season. 
 

A huge thank you to the wonderful 

support team I had this year. 
 

 Daren Pryor – for your assistance 

on training night and game days. 

 Nick Peterson – Medic/Trainer, 

great job with keeping the boys on 

the field and your help on training 

nights. 

 Michelle Greenwood & Trish 

Hegarty – My two wonderful team 

managers a huge thank you for 

making my job easier. 

 Justin Pomonio – Team Runner, a 

great effort in helping to get the 

boys revved up before the game 

and relaying messages to the 

team. 

 Sharon Jones – Water, a wonderful 

job in keeping the fluids up to the 

boys throughout the season  

 Jodie Pryor – for washing the team 

jumpers this season, a wonderful 

job. 
 

I would also like to thank all the parents, 

families and friends for the help and 

support shown this season, I hope you 

continue to support the team and club in 

the future. 
 

The Team – A fantastic season was had 

by the boys. This year we set about 

workings on our skills and building team 

work. The other things I asked the players 

for this year was commitment, to be 

dedicated and focused. As the season 

progressed the boys were starting to 

team together well and play some very 

good football. By the halfway mark we 

felt that we had a good chance to finish 

in the top 6. The boys to their credit lifted 

their work rate and showed just how 

competitive they had become by 

winning 6 of the last 7 games and 

finishing the season with 9 wins. I hope all 

the boys stick together for next season, 

listen to their coaches, have fun and I’m 

sure they will have another great year. 

Thank you to each and everyone of the 

players, you were a pleasure to coach. 

 
 

 
 

 


